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1. Bill Number:   SB414 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Deeds 
 
3.  Committee: House Committee on General Laws 
 
4. Title: Limited distiller's license 

 
5. Summary:   The proposed bill removes the provision that limits limited distiller licensees to 

manufacturing a maximum of 36,000 gallons of spirits per year. 
 
6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 
  
7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Preliminary (see Item #8) 
 
8. Fiscal Implications:  Distiller licenses issued in Virginia are volume-based licenses. The 

current fee paid by limited distiller licensees producing more than 5,000 gallons of spirits, 
but no more than 36,000 gallons of spirits is $2,500. If the maximum gallonage limit of 
36,000 is eliminated as proposed in the bill, each limited distiller producing more than 
36,000 gallons of spirits per year would pay a fee of $3,750 per year. 

 
 Currently, there are seven active distiller licensees that produce more than 5,000 gallons of 

spirits but less than 36,000 gallons. Therefore, ABC anticipates the proposed bill will have a 
minimal revenue impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority 
  
10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 
  
11. Other Comments:  None 


